From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 18 December 2017 21:09
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02394/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:08 PM on 18 Dec 2017 from Mr Andrew Mahony.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 9100 Adjoining And East Of Last House Adjoining And North Of Berry Hill Road Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 60 dwellings with associated landscaping, open space and vehicular access off Berry Hill Road. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Andrew Mahony

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	Shaldon, Berry Hill Road, Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3HF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This parcel of land has had previous planning applications refused by Cherwell District Council and the decision for refusal was upheld when taken to Appeal to the Secretary of State. We believe that the reasons for refusal of proposed developments in the past still apply today. We object to development on this parcel of land as follows:

The proposed development falls outside the natural boundary of the village and will result in development beyond the built up limits of the village.

It is an undesirable form of ribbon development into the beautiful natural open countryside, and granting permission would set a precedent for further applications.

The site provides an attractive rural gateway to the village and a development would be detrimental to the visual amenities of the area and would detract from the rural landscape and it has a "most attractive view of the village church from Berry Hill Road when seen from the highway along the frontage of the site, a view which enhances the approach to the village with the church marking the settlement".

It would be detrimental to the conservation area, destroying views of the village and church.

The area is important for local wildlife including owls, bats, woodpeckers, hedgehogs, deer, swallows, the fieldfares that return each year and the pairs of buzzards that return each year to raise their young.

The site is remote from the village centre and local school. 

This development could have a serious impact on traffic at the Berry Hill Road / Oxford Road junction.

Adderbury has seen a number of major housing developments during very recent years and we feel very strongly that losing yet another parcel of beautiful countryside will be detrimental to the village.

We respectfully ask that you give consideration to our objections when considering this application.



